
 
 September 2024 

 

 

Dear Member of 100+ Women Who Care OMY,   

On behalf of the Brenda Holzer Memorial Foundation, we thank you for your generous donation of $100.  

This gift will help make a difference for local children in the Kendall County area. Brenda worked closely with 

these children and all funds will be used to directly assist local families. The Brenda Holzer Memorial 

Foundation is a 501(c)3 charitable organization (FEIN: 88-2104322).  

Thank you for your donation! Your generosity will help make our local community a better place!  

 

With gratitude,  

  

    

  TREASURER                                      PRESIDENT  
 


